
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TOWN OF BROOKLYN 

INLAND WETLANDS COMMISSION 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE  

 

 

The Brooklyn Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Commission will hold a public hearing on 

Tuesday, June 8, 2021 at 6:00 p.m. via a Web Ex Meeting on the following:  

 

041321D A. Kausch & Sons, Pomfret Landing Road/Church Street, Map 37, Lot 17 and Map 37 

Lot 20/21, Wetlands crossing for driveway, 2 residential homes, septic system, well, minor 

grading.  

 

A copy of the application is available for review.  

 

All interested parties may attend the meeting, be heard and written correspondence received. 

 

Jeffrey Arends 

Chairman  

 

Dated this 12th day of May 2021  


